
                                                                                 Happy New Year                       Sunday 1st January 2023
Mass Intentions this Weekend

Saturday 6.30pm 

Beth Mc Guinness 5th Anniversary, Katherine Tracy 
Anniversary, Patrick Dunleavy and Patrick Dunleavy Jr
Anniversary, Simon Lawlor 1st Christmas away from 
home, Mary Lally Recently Deceased, Caitriona 
Crowley RIP Christmas Mass Fr Denis Ryan 3rd 
Anniversary 

Sunday 10am 

Fr Denis Ryan 3rd Anniversary, Deceased members of 
O’Beirne & Burke Families, Paul Farrell Anniversary, 
Kathleen Wilde Recently Deceased, Tim Ingwoods 
Recently Deceased, Paddy Mc Clay Recently 
Deceased, Alice Mack Recently Deceased, Carmel 
Hughes Recently Deceased, James Kent Birthday 
Remembrance, Tom Slevin Recently Deceased

12pm                                                                              
Frank Egan Anniversary, Maureen & Matt Farrell 
Anniversary, William Patrick & Alice Murphy 
Anniversaries, Patricia & Frank O Donnell 
Anniversaries , Mr Curran Recently Deceased, Mary 
Connolly Recently Deceased, John Carroll 
Anniversary 

The Society of St Vincent De Pau’sl annual Christmas
Collection  amounted to 6980.00

The Society is very grateful to you all for your donations
to collection   throughout the year as the weather was so

bad last weekend and a lot of people were unable to get to
Mass you can drop donations into parish office or safe at
back of church anytime the next outdoor collection will

take place on Weekend of 15/16th January 2023

Thanks to all who dropped in vouchers they have been
passed on to those in need

Koins for Kids  Wish to acknowledge with thanks the
sum of 7943.00 plus lots of non-euro coins and notes
donated by you the parishioners of St Jude’s to this
worthy cause if you have any small euro coins lying
around in jam jars or containers please drop them to
the parish office or if you have any foreign currency

either notes or coins all donations will be greatly
received thank you for your continued generosity to

this cause as they try to raise 1 million euro to
purchase a new paediatric MRI scanner for the New

Children’s Hospital  please help them if you can. So far
amount raised is in excess of 350,000-euro St Jude’s

are the leading donator so keep up the good work and
dig out all those old coins or small euro coins every

little helps

Ukrainian Meet & Greet St Judes

A Meet and Greet for Ukrainian Families
& some of their host families will take

place here on Saturday 7th January
2.30pm to 4.30pm in Parish Centre food
and music  will be provided if you are
hosting any individuals or families or

know of any families in parish please let
one of our committe know if you would
like to take part Contact before Wed 4th

January 

 Anne Loughman 087 6874658

Margaret O Brien 086 4080211

Bob Sheehan        086 8542063

We are holding a Concert Featuring the
3 Tenors on Friday 27th January at 8pm
tickets on sale in Parish Office and will

also be available to purchase at our
Xmas Fair next Wed price 30.00 euro

each Ideal Christmas Gift       

  Parish Office opening Hours New
Year

We will be closing Friday 30th 
December at 12.30pm reopen 
Thursday 5th January 2023  8.30 to 
12.30

Friday 6th January feast of the 
Epiphany Mass will be at 11.00am 

New Year Mass Timetable St
Jude’s

Saturday 31st Dec Mass at 6.30pm

Sunday 1st January Masses at 
10.00 &12.00

Monday 2nd January Bank Holiday 
Church will remain closed

Tuesday 3rd January to Friday 6th 
January Feast of Epiphany mass 
will be at 11.00

Christmas Dues

Many thanks to all who have 
returned their Dues Envelopes 
they can be left into sacristy 
or parish office or into safe at 
back of Church if you are 
making out cheques please 
make them out to St Jude's 
Parish and not to Fr Brendan 
many thanks Apologies to 
parishioners in Osprey and 
parts of Kennington who did 
not receive our Christmas Mail
Shot a box of envelopes were 
buried under other boxes we 
only came upon them when 
tidying up office this week  
they are available on table at 
back of church if anyone 
would have any spare time to 
deliver or you can take your 
own  to read Fr Brendan’s 
Christmas Letter and locate 
your Christmas Dues envelope 

New Year Greeting 

We're sending this New Year greeting,
Full of holiday cheer
To you our very special people;
Happy New Year!

On Behalf of Fr Brendan and the 
Parish Team may we take this 
opportunity to wish you and your 
families both near and far a very 
Happy & Peaceful New Year

Special thanks to all who help out in
our parish throughout the year we

could not continue to survive without
the help of all of our Volunteers and

Contributors

People Like You

A brand new year!

A clean slate on which to write

our hopes and dreams.

This year:

Less time and energy on things;

More time and energy on people.

All of life’s best rewards,

deepest and finest feelings,

greatest satisfactions,

come from people--

people like you.

Happy New Year!

    

THE PARISH OFFICE IS OPEN MONDAY TO FRIDAY 9AM TO 1pm  FOR MASS BOOKINGS AND MASS CARDS OR YOU CAN 
EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com to book Masses etc or ph Catherine 087 6174498 CRA Number 2001616  


